
11/8/22: Updates – We use Weebly to run our Employee Portal website. Weebly has merged with 
Square. This means that you will need to update your login credentials to have access to the employee 
portal. Please check your email. You should be receiving an email from Weebly that explains everything 
in more detail. If you would like to opt out of messages, please call 570-385-2818.  


